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May the Lord be with you, praying Brothers and supporters, 

I feel we have not been faithful in keeping you informed of the happenings with Bible To You.  
The year of 2024 was a very difficult year with my health, which has also been hard on Kay.  Please 
continue to pray for my health and for Kay’s physical needs as stress as well as barometric pressure 
can trigger  limes disease, Fibromyalgia and arthritis increases in her pain level .   In spite of our 
health, the ministry work is still going on, just slower and not so far reaching, as we cannot manage  
extensive trips.   

 Because of my health and my age, I felt led to sell the truck and the 5th wheel RV.  The Lord 
provided a buyer, Brother Gerald Miller, Field Representative for FBN Radio in Morehead City, NC.  
We met at the National Sword of the Lord Conference last summer in Walkertown, NC.  The Lord 
had a plan when He led us both to the conference. Brother Miller had raised the money and picked 
up his RV and truck in February of this year.   We praise the Lord for this! 

 Early in the year of  ‘24, I was told that small spots showed in three places in my bones after a 
full body scan was done. They recommended chemotherapy to slow its progress.  I went through six 
sessions spanned over several months.  After that I got Covid, then blood clots in one  lung  for 
which I am on blood thinners.  

 In January of this year, the doctor at Hillman Cancer Center in Pittsburgh chose to hold off 
more chemo until testing in May.  The year 2024 also delivered a new and difficult responsibility                                                                                                                                                                                              
at our church.  Pastor Rose resigned the end of January and left in March.  Since I was one of a few 
men remaining here, I was needed on the pulpit committee.   We called Brother Eryn Stewart as 
pastor of Faith Baptist Church on October 8th.   

The home office is still functioning.  We have continued to receive and send lessons to our 
students and to their new contacts. We had at least one new salvation in the year, as well as many 
testimonies of changed lives.  Others were rejoicing that this ministry was a lifeline for them in their 
prison cells.  We continue to add a blog update or note of encouragement at the ministry website 
bibletoyou.org at fairly regular intervals.   We are making the lessons available on flash drives or in 
booklet form, if anyone is interested.  Heritage Baptist Church in Jeanette has designed them and 
offered to put them together for us.  The charge is only what materials cost for them. If you want 
lessons in booklet form, please call and ask us.  We will have Heritage give us a cost per booklet for 
each series and get back to you ASAP. I also still plan to share Bible To You with churches as the 
opportunities come, for as long as my health allows.   

                                                                                                                                Faithfully serving through Bible To You, 

                                                                                                                                 The Earleys, Carl and Kay  


